
City Council – Action Request Form 
 

Date: April 10, 2017 

To: The City Manager 

From: Gregory M. Turner, Assistant City Manager 

Council Action Requested: 

  

Consideration of Items Related to a Change Order for Resurfacing City Streets.  

 

a) Consideration of a Resolution Authorizing the City Manager to Approve  a Change Order 

with APAC-Atlantic, Inc., Thompson-Arthur Division for Additional Construction 

Services in the Ardmore Area; 

b) Project Budget Ordinance Amendment to Appropriate Funds for Project Expenditures. 

Summary of Information:  

 

On March 21, 2016, City Council approved a Contract with APAC-Atlantic, Inc., Thompson-

Arthur Division for resurfacing streets on the approved 2014 Bond list . The original contract for 

$3,048,222.06 was executed on April 15, 2016.     

 

The city has a policy which requires financial contributions to resurface roadways adversely 

affected by utility or stormwater projects significantly beyond normal expected degradation.  The 

City/County Utility Commission has conducted water/sewer rehabilitation projects in the 

Ardmore Area that have degraded approximately 18 roads (see attachment) significantly more 

than normal expectations and will therefore trigger the resurfacing requirement.  The total cost of 

the resurfacing is $958,076.41.  Of this amount, $678,529.02 are the Utility’s responsibility 

under policy and the remaining $269,549.39 is the City’s responsibility.    

 

Staff is recommending approval authorizing the City Manager to execute a change order with 

APAC to cover resurfacing of the roads.  The City/County Utilities Commission will consider an 

item to approve funding of $678,529.02 at their April meeting.  Awarding this change order will 

allow APAC to begin the repairs to roadways in May 2017 with an August completion.   

 

Committee Action: 
 

Committee Finance 4/10/17 Action Approval 

For Unanimous  Against  

Remarks: 

 

 

 

 


